
Close-edge fence for The Grange (14/7/21) 

 

The new fence would be supplied by Nathan Chapman, a local fencing contractor. It will be a 2m 

high close-edge (or closeboard) type fence with concrete posts visible on one side only, with timber 

gravel boards, and with a continuous top edge. I have attached 3 photographs which Nathan has 

supplied to show the fencing as it would look.  

 

Statement by Ed White 


